Ava M. Garcia

From: R. Ray D. Somera [reneray somera@guamcc.edu)
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2011 11:10 AM

To: ava.garcia@guamcc.edu

Subject: FW: Mission Statement

R. Ray D. Somera, Ph.D.

Vice President for Academic Affairs

Guam Community College

PO Box 23069 GMF

Barrigada, Guam 96921
reneray.somera@guamcc . edu

----- Original Message-----

From: Carol Lynn Galvez-Reid [mailto:carcl.galvezreid@guamcc.edu]
Sent: Thursday, December €2, 2018 11:50 AM
To: reneray.somera@guamcc.edu

Cc: joseph.benavente@guamcc.edu

Subject: Mission Statement

Dec. 2, 2016
Dear Dr. Ray,

The Standard I Committee recommends that we keep the present mission statement, ratified and
approved by the BOT on March 11, 2069, intact for now. This mission statement clearly
defines the students the institution serves, as well as emphasizes the college's commitment
to providing the highest quality of education and job training in Micronesia.

Thank you.
Carol Galvez-Reid

Chair
Standard I Committee



